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REVISED WOTUS RULE IGNORES SCOTUS RULING 
Final WOTUS rule leaves America’s job creators, landowners, and state and local 

government in uncertainty.  

  

Washington, D.C. (August 29, 2023) – Waters Advocacy Coalition (WAC), composed of more 
than 40 organizations that represent a broad cross-section of small businesses, farmers, energy 
producers and job creators, released the following statement expressing serious concerns about 
the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers’ final Waters of 
the U.S. (WOTUS) rule:  

  
“We have consistently reminded the federal agencies that there are clear limits to their 
jurisdictional reach, which they have chosen to ignore despite the Supreme Court’s 
direction in Sackett v EPA,” said Courtney Briggs, Waters Advocacy Coalition chair. “This 
revised rule does not adequately comply with Supreme Court precedent and with the 
limits on regulatory jurisdiction set forth in the Clean Water Act. Even worse, the 
agencies blocked public input and engagement in the revision process. This is 
unfortunate as clean water is a public health and economic priority for our nation’s 
businesses, their employees, customers and the communities in which they operate.  
 
“The administration is proving again that it does not understand that categorizing land or 
water features as non-federal waters does not mean that they are unprotected and that it 
intends to broaden the scope of the federal government’s power – even if it defies the 
law.” 
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